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TO:  Ms. Aimee Olhiser, Chief 
  Tax Policy Bureau 
  California Department of Tax and Fee Administration 
  450 N Street 
  Sacramento, California 94279 

FROM: Alice Jeung, Fiscal Officer 
 Fee and Revenue Management Unit,  

Department of Toxic Substances Control  
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 
(916) 956-3464 

DATE: June 7, 2021 

SUBJECT: Generator Surplus Fee Refunds 

 As required by Health and Safety Code Section 25205.9, the Department of Toxic Substances 
 Control has determined that it does not have surplus funds within the meaning of Health and 
 Safety Code Section 25205.9(e).  Therefore, funds are not available to pay the refunds specified 
 in Sections 25205.5(h) & (i) and 25205.9 of the Health and Safety Code. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
 contact me at the above telephone number.  

cc: Lisa Sherrod, Business Taxes Administrator III  
 Program Administration Branch 
 California Department of Tax and Fee Administration  

 Carol Bailey, Business Taxes Specialist 
 Program Administration Branch 
 California Department of Tax and Fee Administration  

 Kedar Stanbury, Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
 Fee and Revenue Management Unit, 
 Department of Toxic Substances Control  




